
O-2 Vice President’s Report 
October 11, 2022 
 

• Gained access to VP email account (vicepresident@mpla.us) and monitored 
correspondence. 
 

• Reviewed financial reports; completed bank form for access to MPLA account. 
 

• MPLA/Oklahoma Library Association 2023 Conference Planning: 
o Met with Oklahoma Library Association conference planners and attended 

September 21 Conference Committee meeting.  October meeting is mostly in-
person, but I will join remotely.   

o OLA’s planning process is very well organized, and they have considered MPLA at 
every step.  Thanks to Brenda Hemmelman, Judy Kulp and Oklahoma colleagues 
in MPLA for building such a strong foundation. 

o  Encouraged MPLA members to submit program proposals ahead of September 
30 deadline, and submitted a proposal. 

 
• Attended a meeting about bringing back the PACK, or Past-Presidents Advisory Council.  

Jean Hatfield has agreed to take an active role, and Judy submitted a program proposal 
related to the PACK and the past presidents more generally. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Amadee Ricketts 
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